DELEGATION

2016 APRIL11 |
From: Waller, Anne
Sent: February 29, 2016 11:30 AM
To: Zeinabova, Blanka
Subject: Annual Report to Council
Hi Blanka,

Citizen Support Services would like to request a delegation to Council on Monday, April 11" — the start of
National Volunteer Week — to give our annual report. Presently, we won't be needing any special equipment
but I will let you know ahead of time if that changes.

Thank you,

rirze

Anne Waller

Administrator Community Volunteer Resources
111-4940 Canada Way

Burnaby, BC V5G 4K6

604-294-7497
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anne.waller@burnaby.ca
Tel: (604) 294-7497

Fax: (604) 570-3614
www.avrbc.com
www.burnabytoasters.org
www.burnabyseniors.org

The contents of the posting or electronic mail message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder
and my not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby.

If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account, please Email the postmaster@city.burnaby.bc.ca

Copied to:
City Manager




